
 

Starting from 28th July.  
 

   Call your local Family Hub  
or Children's Centre to book onto these 

sessions – find your local centre, on our website 
     https://www.hillingdon.gov.uk/family-hubs 
 
 
Subject to change 

 
 

 
 

       Is Your Child Starting Nursery or School and never 
attended a setting/childcare before? 

 

   Feeling Worried? You're Not Alone. 

 

              Together we can make the Transition as  

smooth as possible! 
 

    We offer: An online workshop for parents, 3 weeks of 
group sessions in your local children’s centre, covering key 
topics; Independence, toilet training, communication and 

much more!  

https://www.hillingdon.gov.uk/family-hubs

